
Sherrie has been helping me with grading lessons, preparing Bibles and 
addressing envelopes for mailing the Bibles. After our Mission Meeting, 
Sherrie volunteered to set up an excel sheet so that we will have accurate 
numbers for the Bibles we are sending as well as the NLB lessons we are 
sending. We are both very excited about this and she is doing an amazing 
job! 
  
The numbers I am giving you may not be totally accurate, but hopefully will 
help.  I am mailing all of the Bibles for Texas and to any other states where 
they may be requested. We have sent only a few of those to Wisconsin, 
Colorado, Oklahoma. 
  
We originally mailed 400 Bibles beginning in November of 2018. In 2019 
we received 600 more Bibles and just this month mailed the remainder of 
those Bibles, making a total of 1000 WBS Bibles mailed to jails and prisons 
mainly in Texas and Arkansas. 
  
We recently received 1000 more Bibles and are mailing approximately 20 – 
30 each week. (This is a conservative figure.) I am personally 
corresponding with an estimated 80 to 100 inmates each month. I am very 
excited to see exactly how many we are documenting. Just this morning we 
are mailing 21lessons in addition to others we have mailed this week. 
  
This Ministry is growing by leaps and bounds and we are getting an 
amazing amount of feedback with requests by those who are participating 
in the courses. They are sending anywhere from one to a dozen names 
which are included on their answer sheets or on little pieces of paper 
included with the lessons. Le is doing an excellent job printing the 
Certificates for us!!! 
  
We are also blessed by several of our members who are participating in the 
NLB Ministry. These numbers will also be included on the excel sheet. 
  
Please express our appreciation for all of the financial support that makes 
this Ministry possible. We are impacting lives in ways we could never have 
thought or imagined! 
  
 


